Most Immediate
R.T.I. Matter

Dy. No. 3459/RT1/Dir(F.11)/2014
Government of India
Ministry of Home Affairs
Foreigners Division

1st Floor, NDCC-1],
Jai Singh Road, New Delhi.
Dated: 23 July, 2014

To

Shri Feroz Abdul Rashid Khan,
UT No. 53/14, Barrack No. 10,
Mumbai Central Prison,
Mumbai-400011.

Subject: Application of Shri Feroz Abdul Rashid Khan under the Right to
Information Act, 2005.

Sir,

Please refer to above mentioned RTI application dated 27.06.14 sent to this office by

Shri S. Samanta, Under Secretary, RTI Cell vide letter No. A-43020/01/2014-RTI dated
16.07.14 which is received in this office on 23.07.14.

2. No such information is available in this Division (Foreigners-11).

Yours faithfully,

2
.-'[j . -

(Pravin Horo Singh)
Director (F-11)/CPIO

Copy for information to:

1. Sh,

- Samanta, Under Secretary, RTI Cell, MHA, North Block, New Delhi.

2.S.0., IT Cell, MHA, North Block, New Delhi.
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